
Mr. Thomas Matthews 
51-23 Hillyer Street 
Elmhurst, New York 11373 

Dear Mr. Matthews: 

January 12 , 197 

We gratefully acknowwedge your generous donation of $ 5.00 
(fifteen dollars) wh ' ch you were kind enough to give to the 
Diocese. 

Our receipt No.22705 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


